
OFFICE OF DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

                                May 29, 2021 

 

 

Please find attached herewith the communication received from the Secretary, University Grants 

Commission, New Delhi, along with concept draft note prepared by UGC Expert Committee, in 

its meeting held on May 29, 2021, discussed the blended mode of teaching, for 

comments/suggestions.  The Chairpersons/ Directors/ Coordinators of all Teaching Departments/ 

Centres/ Institutes, Panjab University, Chandigarh as well as PU Regional Centres, Ludhiana, 

Hoshiarpur, Muktsar and Rural Centre, Kauni, are requested to please go through the 

communication as well as draft concept note and discuss the same in the Academic Committees 

of their respective Departments/Centres/institutes and the feedback be sent to the office of Dean 

of University Instruction, through e-mail (dui@pu.ac.in) enabling this office for onward 

transmission to the concerned quarters.  

 

            Sd/- 

Dean of University Instruction 

 

Encl: as above 

 

 

The Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators of all Teaching Departments/Centres/Institutes, Panjab 

University, Chandigarh as well as PU Regional Centres, Ludhiana, Hoshiarpur, Muktsar and 

Rural Centre, Kauni. 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 


